
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, March 9, 2022 4:35 PM 
'Lisa Haney' 
Consumer Contact 
RE:RE. Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Afternoon, Lisa & Richard Haney. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/9/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01704-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLcivici.s.see, FL323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Lisa Haney <l_haneyr@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 4:25 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20200226-SU 

To:PSC 

We are writing to ask you to deny EU's application for wastewater service. 

We have not requested sewer service nor do we have any need for sewer service. The lack of information 
regarding the finances of this project concerns us extremely. At the hearings the lack of EU s technical expertise 
was brought up several times. This too is concerning. The costs associated with this would be an unnecessary 
hardship on us. The disruption to the native flora and fauna would be huge and again, for no necessary reason. 

We appreciate your time and hope that you will see that this project is not what we need and thus deny the 
application from EU. 

Thank you, 
Lisa & Richard Haney 
58 Tarpon Way, Placida FL 33946 

1 




